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I"d like to start this letter by saying that we hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving with your church family as well as
individual families. We truly do have so much to be thankful for this year! We are especially thankful to have been able to
meet so many of you this year.

We also want to say Merry Christmas to every one of you and do pray that we will cherish the true reason for these two
seasons. “Every good and every perfect gift is from above,” James 1:17a.

Wow! The last 4 months have been busy, but such a blessing to our family! We have been privileged to be a part of some
wonderful services and mission’s conferences, including the privilege to preach our home church’s mission’s conference.
If | am counting correctly since starting deputation in August, we have been in 17 different churches, plus 1 via video.
Many of these churches have taken us on for support, and others have expressed their plans to support our ministry.
Praise the Lord! We are now just over 20% of our needed monthly support! To God be the Glory!

The Lord has kept us safe as we have already traveled many miles. Caroline, Henry and Kennedy have done very well with
travelling, and school has been going well. We are adjusting to frequent schedule changes; but, thankfully, we have been
able to stay on track with their lessons. Caroline enjoyed her birthday celebrating with family and local friends and is very
much enjoying being 8 now (I’'m pretty sure she thinks she is practically a teenager already; so pray for us.)

During early November, a group of pastors and students from our sister and brother in law’s ministry in Oxford, England
took a group to the Netherlands where they were able to teach in the schools and have Bible clubs and nightly Gospel
Meetings. Please pray for those who heard the gospel but have not accepted Christ that they will be tender to the Lord’s
calling for salvation. Pray for the believers that are there in the Netherlands to have a renewed zeal to reach others for
Christ.

Please pray especially for us as we plan to begin full-time ministry in January. Praise the Lord for a decently full calendar
so far and pray that God will continue to add to it ac He cees fit. We are excited to see how He will provide as we take this

step in His ministry. We appreciate your prayers thus far and ask that you continue to pray for us as we continue deputa-
tion to reach the land where God has called us.

In His Service,

John David Williams and Family
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